

JOIN US FOR THE UNVEILING & DEDICATION OF THE LITTLE FREE LIBRARY*

AT THE LITTLE LIBRARY OF VIENNA IN MEMORY OF JANE SEEMAN

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 AT 4:30 PM

IN FRONT OF THE LITTLE LIBRARY OF VIENNA 131 CHURCH STREET NE, VIENNA, VA 22180

Green Hedges School, Historic Vienna Inc., The Friends of Patrick Henry Library and the Town of Vienna are excited to unveil the Little Free Library at the Little Library of Vienna and dedicate it to the memory of Jane Seeman.

- Entertainment by students from Green Hedges School, Thoreau Middle School and **Madison High School**
- Meet the Cat in the Hat and visit the children's crafts table
- Refreshments courtesy of Whole Foods and Café Amouri
- Call 703-938-0405 for more information
- In the event of rain the dedication will take place at Patrick Henry Library, 101 Maple Ave. East in Vienna

*What is a Little Free Library? It is a "take a book, return a book" gathering place where neighbors share their favorite literature and stories. In its most basic form, a Little Free Library is a box full of books where anyone may stop by and pick up a book (or two) and bring back another book to share. Read more at www.littlefreelibrary.org







